
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kinship care – where to from here? 
Kinship carers - come and talk about the future of kinship care. 

 
 

 
 

Geelong Seminar 
10am-2pm – November 7 

Bethany Offices 
1/2 Waratah St, Geelong west 

 
 
 

 Each participating kinship care family will receive a $25 voucher at the 
conclusion of the seminar. 

 There will also be a lunch time draw for a $50 voucher for one carer 
 
 
 

Bookings essential  
Pauline Sullivan (03) 5278 8122 or 

 PSullivan@bethany.org.au  
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

• Hear about the new model of kinship care, including how it affects you 
• Discuss your needs, including training needs, into the future 
• Meet other carers and enjoy a convivial lunch 
• Pick up some information from the information table 

http://www.bethany.org.au/in

